       Fosbrook Folk EducationTrust

Providing music, dance and song opportunities for

‘YOUNG FOLK’ IN THE NORTH WEST'
Based at : Banks Lane Junior School, Hempshaw Lane, Offerton, Stockport SK 1 4 PR
Office Address : ‘The Tidy House’, 2 Highgate Rd., Hayfield, High Peak. SK 22 2 JL.

Tel : 01663 746089 (Evenings, Sundays & Mondays)

Email : fosbrooks@btinternet.com

Dear Parents and Members,

     Just a note to say 'Welcome back' to another academic year of music, dance and song! Fosbrook classes start again this Friday (9th September.) Those who stay late will finish rehearsing at the end of the 5.30pm Band (so that I can have a quick meeting with the trainees afterwards to ensure that we are ready for Saturday). Children who left Banks Lane in July should come down as soon as possible and slot in as usual. Everyone arriving after school will need to sign in at the hall door like on Saturdays.
     We will be having our first Saturday class on Saturday 10th September and we look forward to having a full complement of members present so that we can make sure everyone knows their lesson times for this term - and of course to start our usual activities again. Times are as usual 9.30am to 12.30.
    Next week our theory of music classes begin again. Mrs. Fosbrook is still off so I will be responsible for keeping her classes ticking over with Nathaniel's help. The first class will be at 3.30pm and will be for the current pre-Grade 1 group and any new ones. We will be doing 'music composition' for half a term so everyone will start at the same point. The second class will be at 3.50pm as usual. Regular theory class members who left Banks Lane last July should arrive in time to join the 4.30pm group. Adele Graham will do the later group and the flute classes.
    Lesson will need to be paid for as soon as possible (preferably in the next fortnight). Any alterations or cancellations should have been made by now as the timetables are well on their way and are based on the lists of those who did lessons last year.
     I have had a wonderful summer with the Fosbrooks in Brittany and, as well as being excellent company, they proved that Great Britain are the 'tops' in folk entertainment!    Liza
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